
Murray Selman 
Vice President

Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc.  
Indian Point Station 
Broadway & Bleakley Avenue 
Buchanan, NY 10511 
Telephone (914) 737-8116

April 6, 1987

Ms. Reba M. Diggs 
License Fee Management Branch 
Division of Accounting and Finance 
Office of Resource Management 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555 

Re: Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc.  
Indian Point Unit No. 2 
Docket No. 50-247 

Dear Ms. Diggs: 

By letter dated February 16, 1984, Consolidated Edison submitted a revised 
Inservice Testing Program for Pumps and Valves for Indian Point Station, 
Unit No. 2 and requested relief from certain ASME Code Requirements. Your 
letter dated January 13, 1987 requested that Consolidated Edison remit the 
sum of $4,000 in payment for the Class III fee assessed by the NRC for the 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation staff's preliminary review of our 
submittal.  

In addition, by letter dated October 4, 1983, Consolidated Edison submitted 
an application which requested a one-time extension to the reporting 
requirements of Appendix H to 10 CFR 50. Your letter dated March 2, 1987 
requested that Consolidated Edison remit the sum of $4,000 in payment for 
the Class III fee assessed by the NRC for the Office of Nuclear Reactor 
Regulation staff's review of our application.  

Please find enclosed check No. E 563589 in the amount of $8,000 represent
ing the fee payments requested.  

Should you or your staff have any additional questions, please contact us.
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cc: Document Control Desk (w/o Encl.) 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555 

Dr. Thomas E. Murley (w/o Endl.) 
Regional Administrator - Region I 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555 

Senior Resident Inspector (w/o Endl.) 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
P.O. Box 38 
Buchanan, NY 10511



April 15, 1987

Jim McKnight 
Document Control Desk (016) 

Jane Parks 
License Fee Management Branch, RM/A

SUBJECT: PROCESSING LETTERS WITH CHECKS 
LICENSE FEE MANAGEMENT BRANCH

RECEIVED DIRECTLY BY THE

Please process the enclosed letter under the applicable docket and give 
the following distribution under code M008: 

Original of Itr to Regulatory Docket File 
Action cy w/check to C. J. Holloway, LFMB (AR-2015) 
3 cys to applicable branch of DL 
1 cy to LPDR 
1 cy to PDR

I am retaining the check, and the following 
records:

information is for your

Check No.: 

Amount: 

Date: 

Ltr Date: 

Applicant: 

Docket No.: 

Plant:

563589 

$8,000

3/27/87 

4/6/87 

CON EDISON 

50-247 

Indian Point 2

Thank you for your cooperation.

eParks 
License Fee Management Branch 
Division of Accounting and Finance 
Office of Resource Management

Enclosure: 
Ltr. dtd 4/6/87

NOTE FOR: 

FROM:


